
October 4, 2018 Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting Starts 8:30 

 

Attendees: 

 

Elmwood Park   Carlstadt 

Hasbrouck Heights  Harrison 

Manchester   Lyndhurst    

New Milford   North Arlington 

Saddle Brook   Rutherford 

Woodridge   Wallington 

 

Rollcall: Everyone present 

 

Treasurer report  $4,041.91 

Harrison and Wallington checks deposited 

$1,000 paid to Ron Waak 

 

Old Business: Vice President read meeting minutes from 9/20/18 and were accepted  

 

New Business:  

 

New Milford had 1
st
 game on new field.  Had no issues, still waiting for score board, they 

used a 75” TV for a score board, and had no issues. 

 

Email went out about mite reminding everyone this level is instructional and should be 

coach that way. 

 

Superbowl is 44 days away… 

Trophies: Dave (New Milford) will order. 

Raffle tickets: Mike (Rutherford) will order 10 rolls 

Passes & Lanyard: Mike (Rutherford) will order. Dave (New Milford) will send Mike the 

info used last year. 

 

SAT’S are Saturday be prepared, refs may be late. 

 

Mike Paskas received an email from a former Manchester coach/parent.  Manchester 

handle the issue.  No involvement by MFL needed. 

 

Manchester has a player that started the season with them and has since moved to Clifton 

after the season started.  The player is eligible to play for Manchester the rest of the 

season. 

 

NA is running a flag tournament 10/13/18 and will start at 9:15 

 



Lyndhurst will host Mighty Mite Day  $150.00 a team.  Each player will get a trophy and 

hot dog and drink.  Michelle Gilmore reached out and would like to donate t-shirts for 

that day.  

 

Recent issues with the refs:  M. Paskas to speak with Ron Waak about issues. 

EP pw level 

Lyndhurst pw level 

NA sr level 

 

 

4
th

 quarter B games should be played and the MFL wants everyone to do their best to 

play.  It is not only for you team but also the opposing teams players to get the 

opportunity to play Saturday night. 

 

Russ (Woodridge) Wood Ridge is looking into purchasing the helmet pads.  They intend 

to use them for practice and potentially in the game.  They will reach out to Ron Waak to 

get the official ruling on the use of the helmet pads in the game.  

 

The next league meeting will be Thursday 10/18/18 @ RJF clubhouse 8:30. 


